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Clerk's Accounts.

98. At the beginning of every Session, the Clerk
is to lay before the Senate, on the day following the
appointment of the Committee on Internal Economy
and Contingent Accounts, and as often thereafter as
he may be required to do so, a detailed statement of
his receipts and disbursements, since the last audit,
with vouchers in support thereof.

Seats Vacated.

99. If for two consecutive Sessions of Parliament,
any Senator has failed to give his attendance in the
Senate, it shall be the duty of the Clerk to report
the same to the Senate; and the question of the
vacancy arising thereupon, shall with all convenient
speed be heard and determined by the Senate.

Renewal of Declaration of Qualification.

100. Within the first twenty days of the first
Session of each Parliament, every Member of the
Senate shall make and file with the Clerk, a renewed
declaration of "Property Qualification," in the forin
prescribed in the fifth Schedule annexed to the
British North America Act, 1867 ; and the Clerk
shall, immediately after the expiration of each period
of twenty days, above referre&to, lay upon the Table
of the Senate a list of the- Senators who have com-
plied with this Rule.


